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Important Safety Information – Radiator recall 
 

 

This product was available from October 2009 onwards. 
 
This model radiator is being recalled due to a potential safety issue. If you own 
one of these radiators, please return it to any Currys store for an exchange or 
refund. Please take your receipt or other proof or purchase if available; please 
note that proof of purchase is not essential. 
 
When you return your radiator your name and address will be recorded to 
ensure that we do not trouble you with further communications about this recall. 
 
 

   
 

If you know somebody who owns one of these radiators, please make them 
aware of this Safety Recall and ask them to return their item to Currys as 
outlined above.  
 
We apologise for the inconvenience but trust that you will understand your 
safety is our highest priority. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this please call freephone 0800 0778019. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Store instruction:  

Display this notice on your Customer Service Counter and/or on at least one till point.  Display until 30 June 2011 
Returns can be accepted even if no receipt is available. Use SKU 356254. Instructions are on Click, search ‘radiator recall’ 

It has been discovered that a component in the Matsui oil filled radiator, 
model M15ORW09 may pose a potential safety hazard. The component can 
overheat, and may lead to a fire 
 

Model Identification 

Example serial number. 
This will vary on each 

product 

Identification Label 


